Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 8:08 AM

To: 'harry tung’

Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Jan Schutze
Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO3170
Harry,

Thank you for your prompt response.
1. 1607 2™ Ave, LLC. is the only entry required so long as they are the sole current property owner.

2. ltis appropriate to leave off duplicates in the distribution list as the duplicate listing need only be contacted
once.

3. Additionally addresses to be included are those which are within the selected parcels but whose addresses do
not appear on the list. Generally, this would apply to apartment complexes where all the units may not have
been identified.

Please contact me at 510 / 567 — 6764 if you have additional questions.

Regards,
Keith

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Land Water Division

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510/ 567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: harry tung [mailto:harryttung@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 12:03 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO3170

Hi Keith — | have a couple questions to make sure I’'m filling the forms and supplying the information requested
correctly.

1) For the List of Landowner’s Form, | will input the only owner, which is “1607 2" Ave, LLC.” This is the only entity
on title with the County, and no other entities or people have a stake in the property. Please confirm this is
acceptable and correct.

2) For the Distribution List, the attachment you provided to me has a list of names and addresses for owners and
occupants of the parcels that we need to send notifications to. There are many doubles on that list, so should |
be refining that list and then returning that back to you? Do | need to add additional names/addresses to the
list?



Thank you in advance,
Harry

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 3:14 PM

To: harryttung@hotmail.com

Cc: js@schutze-inc.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO3170

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003170
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



